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National Stock Exchange of India 
Limited 
“Exchange Plaza”  
Bandra – Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051 
NSE Code: GHCL 

 
BSE Limited 
Corporate Relationship Department, 
1st Floor, New Trading Ring, Rotunda Building, P.J. 
Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, Mumbai – 400 001 
BSE Code: 500171 

 
Dear Sir / Madam, 

 
Sub:  Outcome of 213th  Board Meeting of the Company for the quarter  ended on June 

30, 2025 
  
Pursuant to requirement of Regulation 30 read with Regulation 33 of the SEBI (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and other applicable provisions, 
if any, it is hereby informed that the Board of Directors in their just concluded meeting held on 
July 31, 2025, has inter alia approved the following; 
 
1. Un-audited standalone and consolidated financial results of the Company for the quarter 

ended June 30, 2025, which is in compliance with Indian Accounting Standard (Ind-AS). 
Copy of the said quarterly financial results alongwith Limited Review Report issued by the 
auditor are enclosed herewith as Annexure – 1. 
 

2. Cost Audit Report for the financial year 2024-25 
 
Please note that the board meeting commenced at 12.30 p.m. and concluded at 2.10 p.m. 
 
Please note that copy of this communication shall also be available on the website of the 
company (www.ghcl.co.in), BSE Limited (www.bseindia.com) and National Stock Exchange of 
India Limited (www.nseindia.com). You are requested to kindly take note of the same and 
disseminate the information on your website. 
 
You are requested to kindly take note of the same and disseminate the information on your 
website. 
 
Thanking you  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
For GHCL Limited 
 
 
 
Bhuwneshwar Mishra  
Vice President - Sustainability & Company Secretary  
(Membership No.: FCS 5330) 
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